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As you have probably heard, Minnesota’s government has shut down. This means that many
services we regularly use are no longer open.

To learn more about the reason for the shutdown, what services are affected, and additional
resources available watch ECHO Minnesota’s program, “MN Government Shutdown and You.”

In this program, community members, experts, and ECHO hosts come together to bring
important information to communities about the Minnesota government shutdown.
      
This program will broadcast in four languages on tpt’s Minnesota Channel (tptMN):

Sunday, July 17:
English ‐ 6:30 p.m.
Spanish ‐ 7:00 p.m.
Hmong ‐ 7:20 p.m.
Somali ‐ 7:40 p.m.

Sunday, July 24:
Spanish ‐ 7:00 p.m.
Hmong ‐ 7:20 p.m.
Somali ‐ 7:40 p.m.

This program is also available at echominnesota.org .
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